
the ontario mental health foundation 
,> uite 1708, 365 bloor st., east, toronto 1'v14W 3L4 • (416) 920-7721 

March 21, 1988 

Dr. H. Olders 
Douglas Hospital 
6875 LaSalle Blvd. 
Verdun, Quebec 
H4H lR3 

Dear Dr. Olders: 

Re: Dr. K. Dunn et al OMHF #60 

I NSTITUnmlAL STAFF DEVELOPMENT IN LONG-TERM CARE: TEACHI NG BEHAV roUR THERAPY 
SKILLS. 

and 

Dr. R. Holden OMHF #13 

ENHANCEMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH EVALUATION USING COMPUTERIZED PSYCHOPATHOLOGICAL 
ASSESSMENT. 

You wi 11 recall that you carried out appraisals of the above research qrant 
applications, and asked that you be informed of the outcome of the revlews. 

The proposals were not recommended for support by the review committee. A 
summary of the comments have been sent to the applicants to assist in improving 
the proposal for submission at a future competition. 

Your appraisals were very helpful to the review committee in its deliberations on 
these proposals. 

Yours sincerely, 

-<lfi-1 - .' 
(Mrs.) MarSlare1: Cl k 
Director, 

MC/jp 


